In Memory of Devan Nicole Elayda

The Criminology Department would like to express their condolences for Devan Nicole
Elayda and all her family. Devan was a CRIM student in the Forensic Behavioral
Sciences Major.

The Office of the Vice President for Student Affairs and Enrollment Management has
also shared the following message below:

Dear Campus Community,

| write to you on a sad occasion to share that we lost a valued member of our Bulldog
family overthe weekend. Devan Nicole Elayda passed away Saturday, Nov. 27, as a
result of a hit-and-run car accident that occurred on Highway 180.

Our hearts are with Devan'’s family and friends and our Fresno State community who are
feeling the loss from this tragic accident. Devan was a senior majoring in criminology -
forensics behavioral sciences option.

Fresno State has resources available for students who would like to seek additional
support during this difficult time. The Student Health and Counseling Center is available
by calling 559.278.2734 or by visiting between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m., Monday through
Friday.

Staff and faculty may contact our Employee Assistance Program if they are in need of
support.

With deepest sympathy,

Carolyn V. Coon, Ph.D.
Interim Vice President of Student Affairs and Enrollment Management
Dean of Students



